
Discover The Erindale Academy and Toronto's Premier Universities 

Date: May 6, 2024 

Destination: The Erindale Academy, University of Toronto Mississauga (UTM), University of Toronto St. 

George Campus 

Overview: Join us for an exclusive Familiarization (FAM) trip to explore The Erindale Academy, an 

esteemed private high school renowned for its Grade 9 - 12 education and university preparation 

programs. Accredited by ICEF, The Erindale Academy stands as a beacon of academic excellence nestled 

in the vibrant city of Mississauga, Ontario. 

Itinerary: 

Morning: 

 10:00 AM: Welcome and Introductions at The Erindale Academy (1576 Dundas Street West, 

Mississauga, ON) 

 10:30 AM: Campus Tour showcasing state-of-the-art facilities, innovative teaching 

methodologies, and extracurricular opportunities 

 11:00 AM: Presentation on Academic Curriculum and University Preparation Programs 

 12:00 PM: Lunch provided by The Erindale Academy 

Afternoon: 

 1:00 PM: Departure for University of Toronto Mississauga (UTM) 

 1:30 PM: Guided Tour of UTM Campus highlighting academic departments, research facilities, 

and student life 

 3:00 PM: Transit to University of Toronto St. George Campus 

 4:00 PM: Exploration of St. George Campus, including iconic landmarks and academic buildings 

 6:00 PM: Return transportation to Niagara Falls 

Logistics: 

 Transportation: Complimentary transportation will be provided for guests traveling from 

Niagara Falls to The Erindale Academy and throughout the day's itinerary. 

 Food: Lunch will be graciously provided by The Erindale Academy. 

 RSVP: Kindly confirm your attendance by emailing Anton Ton at anton.ton@teacademy. 

Why Attend: 

 Gain firsthand insights into The Erindale Academy's academic programs, facilities, and student 

life. 



 Explore the renowned University of Toronto campuses to understand the academic landscape 

and potential opportunities for students. 

 Network with fellow ICEF certified agents and forge valuable partnerships. 

Don't miss this exceptional opportunity to discover The Erindale Academy and experience the 

educational excellence of Toronto's premier universities. RSVP today to secure your place on this 

enriching journey. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you on May 6, 2024! 

Sincerely, 

Paul Pu 

The Erindale Academy 

 


